
 

 

 

 

February 18, 2022 
 

Facilities Authority 

City of Dunwoody 

4800 Ashford Dunwoody Rd 

Dunwoody, GA 30338 
 

The Spruill Center for the Arts is in the second year of a three-year strategic plan that paves a way for our nonprofit to 

navigate the current pandemic while planning for long-term growth and impact in our community. This first year (2021) 

demonstrated the effectiveness of this plan, with enrollment figures and earned revenues reaching pre-pandemic 

levels. At the same time, our organization has increased our community outreach and helped to create numerous 

pieces of public art at the education center and throughout the city.  
 

At this point in time, we find ourselves in the position of again being out of space to continue to provide the programs 

that we offer in support of our mission. In 2019, the City of Dunwoody commissioned a study from the Sizemore Group 

to create a master plan for the Dunwoody Cultural Arts Center. This plan provides room for growth for the various 

nonprofits that utilize the building, and is predicated on Spruill’s financial contribution to fund the expansion. Spruill is 

now in a financial position to fulfill this obligation.   
 

The current facility stands without much improvements - reflecting its original intent as a municipal school building from 

the 1960’s. At the same time, the City of Dunwoody has made substantial investments with other nonprofits that have 

resulting in transformational improvements for those organizations; most notable Dunwoody Senior Baseball with the 

creation of two new playing fields, and the Dunwoody Nature Center with combined investments totaling nearly 

$2,000,000 since 2011. 
 

Spruill Center for the Arts is prepared to contribute $1.3 million towards a $2.3 million expansion of the Dunwoody 

Cultural Arts Center and is requesting the Facilities Authority to fund the remaining $1 million of this project. Complete 

construction documents have already been created and the project is essentially “shovel ready.” 
 

For the purposes of this meeting, Spruill Center for the Arts requests the Facilities Authority’s permission to begin our 

proposed expansion of the kiln room. The cost for this expansion will be financed by Spruill in totality. This expansion is 

needed to fulfill demand of current program users and will be necessary independent of the remaining facility 

expansion that has been proposed.  
 

Sincerely, 

 

Alan Mothner 

CEO 

Spruill Center for the Arts 
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Spruill Center for the Arts
Kiln Room Expansion

February 28, 2022
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Current Kiln Room and Expansion Area
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Current Kiln Room
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Current Kiln Room
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Current Kiln Room
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Expanded Kiln Room Plan
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Expanded Kiln Room Current Use
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